
 
 

 
March 26, 2020 
Re: COVID-19 Update 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In response to the COVID19 pandemic many states have implemented statewide stay at home, 
or shelter in place orders. Only those businesses determined to be essential are permitted to 
maintain operations. As a supplier to many of the industries as determined essential; (food 
packaging/processing, medical, infrastructure), Diversified Packaging Grp, LLC will continue to 
operate as will all of our manufacturing partner locations.  
We will continue to keep the health of our customers and team members as our highest priority 
throughout this ordeal and follow the direction of the health and civil authorities.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or e-mail me directly at 
dsmith@diversifiedflex.com or call (440)935-1597. 
We wish you and your loved ones health and safety during this unprecedented time. 
 
Respectfully, 

Dick Smith 
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